
NOTIFICATION 

20/02/2020 
 

In view of the above notification from AIMA, the candidates who 

applied for MBA admission in Tezpur University with December 

MAT score are instructed to mail their corrected MAT Score 

(Score declared at 14.15 Hrs of 29/12/2019) to the following e-

mail address. Candidates found applying with MAT score declared 

prior to the given time and date and not correcting it via e-mail 

will NOT be eligible for shortlisting for GDPI. 

E-mail: ba@tezu.ernet.in 

Sd/- 

Head, Business Administration 
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